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April 9, 2019 

via electronic filing 
 
 
Gwen R. Pinson, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40602 

Re: PSC Case No. 2019-00104 (The Proposed Acquisition by Bluegrass, etc.); 
notice of a later-than-estimated application filing date 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

 By letter filed March 27, 2019, I informed you of the intent of eight (8) sewer utili-
ties and the entity seeking to acquire those utilities’ assets — Bluegrass Water Utility 
Operating Company, LLC (“Bluegrass Water”) to file a joint application within the next 
two weeks, asking the Commission’s approval of the proposed acquisition by Bluegrass 
Water and the transfer of ownership and control of assets by the sewer utilities.  In ad-
dition, on behalf of all the joint applicants, Bluegrass Water concurrently submitted a 
Notice of Election of Use of E-Filing Procedures for the acquisition/transfer case.  In the 
Notice of Election, it was stated that the application would be filed with the Commis-
sion “no later than April 9, 2019.” 

 Unfortunately, it is evident that the filing will be later than today (April 9, 2019).  
The undersigned counsel and the joint applicants underestimated the logistical difficul-
ties and time it would take to obtain signed verifications from each of the nine (9) joint 
applicants.  That process is ongoing, and it is hoped that the application’s filing can 
occur this week and no later than April 16, 2019.  We regret the delay, and will file as 
soon as possible. 

 Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me with any ques-
tions that may arise. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Katherine K. Yunker 

Katherine K. Yunker 

cc (via email):  Kent A. Chandler, Esq. 


